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GENTLE TAI CHI
POSTPONED TILL FURTHER NOTICE 

MASTER INSTRUCTOR RON PFEIFFER 
CALL (262)903-7012 FOR MORE INFORMATION

ALL DATES 
PENDING

May 23  Lodge Fun Night
May 25  Closed for
  Memorial Day
May 30  Trivia Night with
  Rockin Russ
June 13  Trivia Night with
  Rockin Russ
June 21  Father's Day
  Breakfast
June 23  Member Orientation
June 26-28 Moosefest date
  Postponed
July 4  Closed
July 18  Trivia Night with
  Rockin Russ
July 28  Member Orientation
August 2 Golf Outing

ADMINISTRATORS CORNER
Well everything is on hold again till May 26th per Governor Evers 
"Safer at Home" directive. I hope this will end soon, but our new 
normal will probably not be anything we have been used to in the 
past. 
The board of officers have been discussing this situation in length 
to be ready for what comes next and to be ready to open again.
They are doing a very good job in preparing for just about any 
scenario that comes up for us.
Social distancing will play a big role in what we can and cannot do 
in the future. Social events, bands and bingo may have to change 
dramatically or not happen at all. Time will tell.
We have scheduled some events in the future so you know what 
to expect to some degree. Partial list to the left. 
One bright spot is our Friday night fish fry. Victoria's is doing drive 
thru only from 4:30 pm till 7:00 pm. Menu and specials will be 
sent out via e-mail on Wednesday or Thursday of each week. 
Contact Vicky at 262-620-5759 on Friday to get your dinner 
pickup times. 
Our June Moosefest event has been postponed till August for 
now. Date will be posted in June or July as to when in August.
Remember our kid's at Mooseheart and our senior's at 
Moosehaven, they need your support even more now.
Watch our web-site  at kenoshamoose286.com or mooseintl.org 
for more updated information.

Fraternally yours,
Richard Smart, Administrator
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Mark Schneider
Joe Matteucci
Ron Horner
Paul Baumeister
Brian Shumway
 Doug Bolin
Mike Sandwisch
Brian Vergenz
Ken Duffy
Mike Delany
Tim Schuler  
Richard Smart

Governor . . . . . . . . .
Jr. Past Governor . .
Jr. Governor . . . . . .
Prelate  . . . . . . . . . .
Treasurer . . . . . . . .
Trustee 1 Yr. . . . . . .
Trustee 2 Yr. . . . . . .
Trustee 3 Yr. . . . . . .
Outer Guard . . . . . .
Inner Guard . . . . . . .
Sgt. at Arms . . . . .
Administrator . . . . .

KENOSHA MOOSE
FAMILY CENTER

OFFICERS OF LODGE #286

GOVERNOR'S CORNER

Thank you,
Sincerely, Mark Schneider, your Gov.

ANNUAL LODGE GOLF OUTING
SUNDAY AUGUST 2, 2020

BRISTOL OAKS

WE ARE STILL IN THE PLANNING STAGES FOR THE EVENT. WE 
NEED HELP IN SOLICITING SPONSORS AND GETTING PRIZES 
TOGETHER FOR THE EVENT. ANYONE THAT WANTS TO SPONSOR 
OR DONATE PRIZES NEEDS TO CONTACT THE LODGE AT 
262-657-7831 MONDAY THRU FRIDAY FROM NOON TILL 5 PM 
DURING OFFICE HOURS. TEE TIMES WILL BE COORDINATED BY 
CHAIRMAN BRUCE CHWALA WHEN WE GET CLOSER TO THE 
EVENT. MORE INFORMATION IN NEXT MONTH'S NEWSLETTER AND 
THROUGH E-MAIL BLASTS.

Well another month of being safer at home is here. The numbers are looking like the 
virus is subsiding now but there are the warnings about it coming back again in the 
future. We will keep you all posted on what we are doing here at the lodge and what we 
will do when we do open again.
Moose International convention has gone virtual and will be on-line. The big "One 
Moose" vote will be done on-line as well. All candidates and past Governors will have to 
log on to vote for this historic change. This is an exciting time in the future of the Moose. 
At the Lodge level we are still in decent shape financially. We can hold on for a couple 
of months more if needed.
Special thanks to Miss Judy Schaffer for her generous donation to the lodge to help 
keep the lights on. 

Everyone please be safe and see you soon.
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Thanks  Leon Rosko; sports chairman.

MOOSE LEGION
FELLOWSHIP NEWS

For All The Current
Moose Legion 31 News

Visit our web site at:
http://moosepages.org/Home/legion31/

    Terry Nelson
Moose Legion 31, Asst Secretary

KENOSHA MOOSE RIDERS
Rider Membership Drive! We are offering special pricing for the rest 
of the year. Join the Riders for only $10! This low discounted price 
does not include a t-shirt, but they are available for purchase.

SPORTS

Nothing going on at our lodge right now. Softball is postponed at 
least until May 11th. Horseshoes, Baggo's and golf all postponed. 
Nothing has been cancelled as of yet. All Mooseheart and 
Moosehaven activities have also been postponed, cancelled or 
being done with social distancing. The International convention that 
was scheduled for Milwaukee will move to the internet. 

Any announcements concerning our Lodge will be on our Facebook 
page or delivered to your e-mail via Constant Contact. Call 
262-657-7831 Monday through Friday between noon and 5 pm if
you are not getting e-mails and to be added to the list.
There will be better news next month.
Keep you 6' distance and be well.

WATCH E-MAIL BLASTS FOR SUMMER 
RIDE AND EVENT SCHEDULE

GRILLE RAFFLE 
PENDING ON LODGE 

OPENING DATE

PAUL BAUMIESTER
LEGION COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN
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UP-COMING EVENTSUP-COMING EVENTSUP-COMING EVENTSUP-COMING EVENTSUP-COMING EVENTS

TRIVIA NIGHT 
WITH 

"ROCKIN' RUSS" 
MAY 30, 2020 

@ 7:00PM

_________________________________________

LODGE 
FUN NIGHT

 
MAY 23, 2020

@ 7:00PM
RAFFLES - GAMES  

FOOD - FUN

SCHEDULED FOR JUNE HAS BEEN POSTPONED 
TILL AUGUST 2020
DATE IS PENDING

MORE INFORMATION IN NEXT MONTH'S NEWSLETTER
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NEWS FROM YOUR SENIOR REGENT

 Kellee Chwala
Elsa Weller
Joanne Horner
Cassie Thew
Diane Smart
Tricia Nelson
Vicky Lubecke

Senior Regent . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Jr. Regent . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Jr. Grad. Regent . . . . . . . . . . . .
Secretary/Treasurer . . . . . . . . .
Recorder . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Guide . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Asst. Guide . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

CHAPTER #155
OFFICERS/APPOINTED OFFICERS

ADDRESS CHANGE?
We get many newsletters back each mailing that have address changes. These cost the Lodge. If you move,
are planning a move or going away. please call the Lodge or drop a note in the office door with your new or
temporary address. This will save the Lodge money on postage and will also ensure that you will continue to
recieve your newsletter.

PLEASE REPORT ILLNESS AND/OR DEATH
TO THE LODGE OFFICE

The Lodge office would greatly appreciate being notified of all members 
illnesses and especially when death occurs. Members, please help us 
when you know of someone who is sick or has passed. Call (262) 
657-7831 to notify the Lodge. Thank you.

Moose Paper
May 2020 
Monthly
$2.25 per issue 
Kenosha Moose 
Family Center 3003  
30th Avenue 
Kenosha, Wisconsin

Published Title . . . . . . . . . .
Issued Date . . . . . . . . . . . .
Statement of Frequency . .
Price with Membership . . .
Authorized Organinzation .

IDENTIFICATION STATEMENT

We play Euchre every Thursday at 7:00 PM. Call us
if you would like to sign up to play. We always have
a great time. Let us know if you would like to be a

sub. There is also card playing on Tuesday Nights at 7:00 PM. For any
questions call Dianne Hegewald at 515-8528.

EUCHREEUCHREEUCHREEUCHREEUCHRE

Well, here we are in May, your new officers should be taking their positions on the board, but 
here we are, “Safer at Home.” Hopefully we made you proud this year, we worked our booties 
off, even though we were sidelined for the last couple of months. Most words escape me right 
now, so I thought I could share my musings from Mid-Year Conference.

These next years will be ones of great change. Change is inevitable and does not come 
without discomfort, but it is completely necessary to stay relevant, to keep going forward. 
Doing things a certain way just because that’s the way we’ve always done it is not an answer 
or an excuse. It laziness. It’s the inability to accept that there might be a better answer out 
there. A stubbornness to be open to new ideas. Guess what, new ideas can work with old 
ideas or alone. They can help us raise more money than we’ve raised before for the children 
at Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and those less fortunate in our communities. 
Finding new ways to attract new members through social media, younger members to take 
the weight of the more physical tasks that are becoming more difficult to do. We look to our 
past to create our future. Mentoring without judgment, leading without pushing. 
Understanding that there might be new ways of doing things or that times are different now 
and something that might not of worked at one time, might be something that a new 
generation will embrace. Remember that the only thing that is constant is change. Thank you.

Fraternally Yours,
Kellee K. Chwala, Sr. Regent
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MOOSE Planner
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LODGE HOURS
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MONDAY
9:30 AM - 12:00 AM

TUESDAY
2:00 PM - 12:00 AM

WEDNESDAY
9:30 AM - 12:00 AM

THURSDAY
2:00 PM - 12:00 AM

FRIDAY
2:00 PM to CLOSE

SATURDAY 
NOON - CLOSE

SUNDAY
NOON - 9:00 PM

TENATIVE END OF STATE 
"SAFER AT HOME" IS MAY 26TH

9 

23 

KITCHEN
Watch your e-blasts  for Friday night 

drive thru menu options for May.

Hope to see you all down at the 
Lodge very soon for our great food 

and beverage items.

We will be serving Pub Grub food 
on different days of month. Check 
you e-blasts for more information

16

29
CLOSED

MEMORIAL DAY

17

BANDS 

THINK MOOSE 
EVERYDAY

DRIVE THRU 
FISH FRY

4:30PM - 7:00PM

DRIVE THRU 
FISH FRY 

4:30PM-7:00PM

DRIVE THRU 
FISH FRY 

4:30PM-7:00PM

DRIVE THRU 
FISH FRY 

4:30PM-7:00PM

DRIVE THRU 
FISH FRY 

4:30PM-7:00PM

_________________

31
TRIVIA NIGHT 
WITH ROCKIN 

RUSS

LODGE FUN 
NIGHT

PENDING
BANDS AND DATES 

WILL BE POSTED 
WHEN SOCIAL 
DISTANCING 

ALLOWS
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MOOSE TALES GAZETTE SPONSORS
PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS THEY MAKE THIS PUBLICATION POSSIBLE

Residential • Commercial

(414) 694-9090
7803 60th Avenue

Kenosha, WI 53142

PH: 262-942-8572

Heartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt Training
LLCLLCLLCLLCLLC

AHA Adult/Infant CPR   First Aid
Philips AED Sales & Support

SOS Technologies
Paul J. Schlereth
K. F. D. Paramedic

Heartfelttraining@sbcglobal.net

262-945-7690

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS 
HERE

CALL: 262-657-7831

RON BARTH MASONRY

PH: 262-942-8572
www.acskenosha.comQUALITY USED CARS & TRUCKS

SALES • SERVICE • DETAILING

7906 SHERIDAN RD. KENOSHA WI 53143
PH 262-654-6500

www.autoworlddeals.com

GUARANTEED CREDIT
APPROVAL

E-MAIL: sbarter@wi.rr.com



Non-Profit Organization
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
Permit No. 242
Kenosha, WI

Loyal Order of Moose
Kenosha Lodge #286
3003 30th Avenue
Kenosha, WI 53144

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

MEMORIAL DAY MAY 25, 2020




